
Congratulations to Paralympic Athletes
 
Congratulations to Cornelius Oatis and Marck Harrison, who were
recently featured in the Columbus Dispatch for their success in the
sport of Boccia. Cornelius and Marck are aiming to compete in August
in the USA Boccia National Championships. For details on their
successes and their fund raising effort to attend the event in Iowa,
click on the link below:

https://www.dispatch.com/story/lifestyle/columns/2022/05/28/two-columbus-
men-hoping-compete-usa-boccia-nationals/9904982002/
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